
 

January 2025 

Happy New Year from  

Jasper County Senior Nutrition!   

 

The joy of winter is upon us!  If the weather is unsafe to 

drive in, we will close.  We have worked with Emergency 

Management to develop an automated telephone message that you will 

receive if we need to close for whatever reason.  This call will come 

from phone number 641-841-1385 at approximately 9 AM.  Please put 

this number in your phone, but do not try to reach us by this number.  

Continue to call us at 641-792-7102.  We typically follow what the 

Newton School does when school is scheduled to be in session.  The 

safety of our drivers is very important and if they feel a road, driveway 

or sidewalk is unsafe, we will not deliver to you regardless of being 

open.      

If you need to cancel, please try to do so a day in advance or no later 

than 9:30 AM the day of, if possible, by calling 641-792-7102 (this 

number does not receive text). You must be home to receive your meals 

or make other arrangements.  Failure to communicate with our office 

may result in termination of services. 

If you are able to donate for the meals you receive, please remember 

that donations need to be mailed to our office, not given to the drivers.  

Your donation letter comes with a self addressed envelope.  If you 

should need another, ask your delivery driver.  We appreciate your do-

nation and your cooperation.  -Kelli Van Manen, Program Director 

Jasper County Senior Nutrition 
2401 First Ave E. 

Newton, Iowa 50208 
641-792-7102 
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